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   August 24, 2022 

 

Dear Resident,   

   

Water Outage 

 

Please note that Friday, August 26th water outage has been moved ahead to 

Thursday, August 25th.   

 

The outage is to connect the existing watermain on Earl St and Malcolm St to 

the new watermain on Cameron St. 

 

Thursday, August 25th from 7am to 7pm 

The following residents will be affected: 

Cameron St – 15 to 46 

Vera Cres – All Address 

Cardel St – All Address 

Earl St – All Address 

Malcolm St – All Address 

 

This water disruption may result in temporary inconveniences including 

discoloured water and lower than normal water pressure. It is recommended 

that you flush COLD water for 15 minutes to clear any discoloured water from 

your plumbing when service is restored. If the problem persists, or you have 

any immediate concerns, please call (613) 646-2282. 
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Questions and Concern 

H&H Construction, Council and Township staff would like to thank for your 

patience with the construction project. If you have any concerns related to 

the project, please let us know by contacting the project manager noted 

below. 

 

Lane Cleroux 

Manager of Public Works 

Phone: (613) 646-2282 ext. 128 

E-mail: lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca  

mailto:lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca

